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LEAVE THE PAPER PHARMACY UPDATE BEHIND AND GO GREEN 
 
It’s almost 2021 – time to bid goodbye to paper copies of Pharmacy Update and say hello to our email 
version! Our newly re-designed electronic newsletter is easy to read, more convenient, and better for 
the environment. To continue to receive Pharmacy Update and not miss a single issue, we need you to 
register your pharmacy email address with our Provider Records department. Just send an email to 
support@providerconnect.ca with the subject line Pharmacy Update via email and be sure to include 
the name of the pharmacy, your provider number, and the email address you want us to use.  
 
 
GSC CUSTOMER SERVICE CENTRE 2020 HOLIDAY HOURS 
 

Thursday, December 24 CLOSED 
Friday, December 25 CLOSED 

Monday, December 28 CLOSED 
Tuesday, December 29 8:30 a.m. to 8:30 p.m. EST 

Wednesday, December 30 8:30 a.m. to 8:30 p.m. EST 
Thursday, December 31 8:30 a.m. to 7 p.m. EST 

Friday, January 1 CLOSED 
 
Our regular business hours (8:30 a.m. to 8:30 p.m. ET, Monday to Friday) resume on Monday,  
January 4, 2021.  
 

Best wishes for a healthy and happy 2021. 
 
 

providerConnect® is your online resource 
 
providerConnect is GSC’s web portal for 
health service providers in Canada. It gives 
you convenient access to forms, pharmacy 
manuals and guides, health coaching 
program information, and many other tools 
and resources all in one place. 
 
Not acquainted with providerConnect yet? 
Register today at providerconnect.ca. 
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